
 
 

Hello! Mich Ravera, ACBL Unit 507 President, here. 
 

At the most recent Unit Board meeting, we scheduled a face-to-face Annual Membership Meeting and Free Unit Game 
to be held on Saturday, August 20, in the Roosevelt Room of the Campbell Community Center at 1:00 PM. Yes, you, 
being a Unit 507 member, are invited! Unit Board members volunteered to get the word out to Unit members by either 
sending you a personal E-mail or calling you about the game. We'd really like to know if you are coming and if you need 
a partner, so either respond to the Board Member who tried to contact you or any other board member (contact info on 
our website). Unit non-members can play in the game for $10. Proof of vaccination will be required in order to play. If 
you’d like to help with setting up the room, please show up 30 minutes early. We’d really appreciate it! 

 
We also re-elected our Unit's Officers -- President Mich Ravera; Vice-President Mischel Postas; Secretary Ray Yuenger; 
Treasurer Karen O’Connell -- to continue serving in their positions. 

 
Save the last weekend of October (29-30) for our fall Sectional and the Saturday before Thanksgiving for our Holiday 
Party. More specific details and more Unit games will be forthcoming when determined. 

 
I am unhappy to announce that Don Wolfe died recently. 

 
I am happy that I need to apologize to Anne Wilson! She recently achieved the rank of RUBY LIFE MASTER. I also 
apologize to anyone who tried to recruit her for their Gold Rush or Micro-Spingold team. I'm happy as well to announce 
that we have been officially notified that Kathleen Crowe has been welcomed as a Junior Master; Monica Bacon-Proctor 
advanced to Regional Master; and Linda Rocha achieved the rank of Silver Life Master. Congratulations to all! 

 
The Providence NABC is in progress now until July 24. Its information is here: 
https://www.acbl.org/portfolio/providence-nabc/ 

 
San Mateo has an upcoming Sectional August 13-14. You can find a link to their flyer on our website, Sjbridge.org. 
 

Our neighbor to the South, Morgan Hill, has Unit Games usually on the third weekend of every month. Contact Jim Craig 
at geminijim79@yahoo.com for details. 

 

The Santa Clara Regional is scheduled for August 30-September 5. Its flyer is here: https://d21acbl.org/event/2209105/. 
 

Our regular monthly Unit Board meeting is usually held every month on the second Tuesday of the month at 5:30 PM. 
Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 9. Almost all of the meetings are open to all Unit 507 
members. So, if you contact me at michravera@yahoo.com in time to matter, I will send you the invitation, usually on the 
weekend before the meeting. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you at the Unit Game next month! 
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